Release #100 - Congratulations
CDA National Director Susan Killian

Congratulations to our very own Susan Killian for being
elected as National CDA Director for 2024 to 2026. Susan has
been an active member of Immaculate Coneeption #1454 for
42 years. She has been a District Deputy for several CDA courts
and also was the personal secretary for our Worthy National
Regent Emily in 2022 to 2024. In 2009 to 2011, Susan was our
Worthy California State Regent. She lead California with love
and spiritual guidanee. During her term as Worthy Regent,
CDA members of each diocese got together monthly on the
same day and time to pray the rosary and form a bond of
fellowship with other CDA sisters in our area. In her church
parish, Susan and Mike shared their faith by teaching
Confirmation to High School students. We are so very proud of
vou Susan and wish you only the best on your National CDA
journey.



